
Alan Hilder 

Rushworth Chronicle                                                                         15 January, 1937 

The many friends of Mr. and Mrs. H. Hilder, of Rushworth, will sympathise with them in the 
sad death of their little son, Alan, who died at Mooroopna Hospital on Monday last. 

The boy was only three years of age and was a very bright little fellow. On Wednesday last 
week he was found to be suffering from pains in the leg and was removed to Mooroopna 
Hospital on Thursday, where he was operated on for an infection on the bone. 

Unfortunately the infection spread and the little fellow died on Monday. 

The greatest sympathy is felt for Mr. and Mrs. Hilder and family on their sad loss.  


